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Dear Colleague, 
 
CWU INDUSTRIAL ACTION POLICY & PROCEDURES 
 
Further to LTB 042/20 dated 24th January 2020. 
 
Due to the increased activity, especially within Royal Mail, regarding Industrial Action we thought it 
would be appropriate for us to remind branches of the CWU Industrial Action Policy which came into 
effect from 1st March 2017. 
 
Accordingly please find attached a copy of the CWU Industrial Action Branch Guidelines. 
 
Could you please ensure that this information is publicised to Representatives of your Branch. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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